
 
 
 
 
REPORT PACKET REVISION NOTICE: 1K1N-20040527 
 
VERSION: 20040527 
 
EFFECTIVE DATE: June 4, 2004 
 
DATE: June 2, 2004 
 
TO: Single Cylinder Diesel Surveillance Panel 
 
FROM: Scott Parke 
 
 
 
 
 Further revisions to the reporting rules for TLHC have necessitated a change to the number of 
decimal places reported. The TLHC fields on form 1 have been modified again. Due to the urgent need for 
this change the customary 30 day notice will not be possible. 
  
 This report package is posted on the TMC web site as 1K1N report package version 
20040527.  This report package will be in effect for tests reported to the TMC on or after June 4, 2004.  
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c:  Data Communications Committee Information Letter Mailing List  
 ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/diesel/scote/ memos/1k1n-20040527.pdf 
 
Distribution:  email 
 


